Tuesday, August 18, 2020

CROSS COUNTRY

Any student in grades 6-8 interested in participating in Cross Country this year --
practice begins today after school from 3:40 until 5:00 p.m.Girls Cross Country will be
meeting in Mrs. Cooper's room (709) and boys will be meeting in Mr. Lane's room
(800).

Please bring your mask, water bottle, and be ready to run!

STUDENTS: If you do not have earbuds that can be used with the chromebooks, you

need to get them as soon as possible. Some of your math and language arts classes
will require them tomorrow.

Picture Day: Monday, August 31st and Tuesday,
September 1st

Labor Day: Monday, September 7th -- No School

PARENTS:

FORGOTTEN ITEMS

Please make sure to drop off forgotten items for your students right inside Door J. The
table will be checked periodically, and we will make sure to get the items to your
students. It is not necessary to walk into the office as we are trying to minimize outside
exposure throughout the day due to COVID.

Students, now that we are back in school, please make sure to follow the dress
code. Remember, no hats are allowed to be worn in the building.

Let's make it a great day!!



